
Timber Ridge Homeowners’ Association 

Annual Meeting 

9/15/20 

Meeting called to order by Jason Paulk at 7:00. 

 

➢ Board Members present: Jason Paulk, Lori Michl, Quince Michl, Kathy Binge and Melissa Escamilla 

 

➢ Board Members absent: Brett Erlandson and Jodi Zmiewski 

 

➢ Annual Treasurer’s report given by Lori Michl.   

 

➢ New Business: 

 

o Amendment request – Resident Cristin Conner requests that covenants be changed to allow 

chickens. Board will be reviewing a process to propose amendments changes at the next 

meeting. 

 

o Website –   

 
o Commons Areas – Jason discussed the option for a neighborhood clean up.  Discussion was held 

and determination made that mid November would be best time frame.  Jason will be reviewing 
possible dates. 

 

o Officers –  
 

 
Meeting adjourned at 7:40pm. 
 

Next board meeting has been set for October 13, 2020 at 7pm. 


